TO: General Public
Jersey Journal

Weehawken Reporter

Please be advised that the Special Meeting of the Township Council of the
Township of Weehawken Scheduled for Tuesday September 29" 2015 at
12:00 PM, has been adjourned until Wednesday September 30" 2015 at 5:00 pm at
the regular meeting place, 2™ floor Chambers, Municipal Building, 400 Park Avenue,
Weehawken, New Jersey.

Formal action will be taken

Rola Dahboul
Township Clerk

DATED: September 29" 2015



